
May 12, 1978 

Mr. Oliver Williams 

donahue & associates inc:. 
CONSULTING ENGINEERS 

Department of Natural Resources, 
Office of Inland Lake Renewal 
P.O. Box 450 
Madison, WI 53701 

Re: Development of Alternate Management Techniques For 
Cedar Lake, Manitowoc County 

Dear Mr. Williams: 

-'//-Lr}·-3 

MAY 15 1978 

The Cedar Lake District Commission has requested in a meeting held on May 4, 
1978, that Donohue & Associates, Inc. as their consultants draft a letter to the 
Office of Inland Lake Renewal requesting that alternate management techniques be 
developed for Cedar Lake, Manitowoc County. Therefore we are requesting that 
you proceed with your evaluation of the data collected by the U.S. Geological 
Survey and Department of Natural Resources on Cedar Lake. 

If our office can be of any help in this matter, please contact us. 

Very truly yours, 

& ASSOCIATES~Cjl 

oward Hyer ~~ 
Biologist 

HH/amv 

cc: Dennis Robichaud 
Bob McLeod 

4738 N. 40TH ST. SHEBOYGAN, WI 53081 TEL. C414J 458-8711 


